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Your association is hosting the last pot luck dinner night of the 2013/14 winter season on March 15th.  This will be a St. Patrick's Day celebration and only side dishes will be needed for that pot luck as the traditional main dishes are being prepared by community volunteers.
We are in urgent need of volunteers to help with a major refurbishment of our kitchen facilities.  Your board has initiated an upgrade to the kitchen and service areas and by February 28th we must empty the service hall, and move all refrigeration equipment temporarily out of the kitchen and service areas.  We must repair and repaint all those areas.  Then our contractor will install new counter tops and lower cabinets. By April 1st we will have more efficient preparation and replenishment areas that will greatly benefit the work at our breakfasts.  We will have project plans and a sign-up sheet available at the February 15 pot luck supper, or you can contact a board member (listed below) to volunteer.  We need about 10 volunteers to help move equipment and appliances into the hall (temporarily), clean, paint and do other chores.  Then we will move everything into their new locations.  Everyone is asked to help in some way.

Our 2014 breakfast fundraisers start with the April breakfast on April 26th.  We are always looking for new volunteers to work the many tasks necessary to serve the 1,800 plus visitors we server over the seven events.

For more information on any events or to inquire about our activities, please call one of the directors listed below or contact us by email.
Paul Clarke                 Penny Lowe            Kathy Thorpe
847-0166                     341-2164                    847-0540 
MordenCA@gmail.com
For hall rental information, please call 847-3776
